
 

  

 

 

    Theme: Spiders           

          May 17, 2021 
 

What is the difference between insects and spiders? We will find out 

this week. The teachers will also be working on final assessments. 

Report cards will be sent home at the end of the month.  

Mrs. Roxanne, Ms. Vickie, Mrs. Julissa and Miss Demi 
 

 

Language Arts:   Our picture file and storybooks will be filled with spiders this 

week. YIKES!!! The children will get their hands clapping, feet stomping, and toes 

tapping as we listen to many happy tunes.  

Concept:  We will talk about different types of spiders. We will also compare and 

contrast spiders and insects.  

Craft & Writing:  The children will continue to work on the printing portion of 

our final evaluation for the school year. To complete our unit on insects, we will 

create spiders from a paper plate. 

Motor:  We will practice our balancing skills on the balance beam and eye/hand 

coordination using the ball and wand this week. Of course, if the weather 

cooperates we will spend time outside on the playground.  

 

Important Info 

Spring Show-Tuesday, May 25.  

Memorial Day-Monday, May 31. Center closed. 

Last Day of the 2020-21 school year is Friday, June 4.  

 

 

 

 


